HOST FAMILIES
NEEDED

29 JULY - 10 AUGUST

CORINDA SHS will be hosting a group of Japanese
students in a program organized by EdVenture
Consulting.

EdVenture Consulting is currently seeking interested host families for
this group of students.

You can get involved by hosting a student and enjoy a great experience
learning about a different culture whilst making new lifelong friends.

If you have always wanted to try hosting, please take this opportunity b
and contact us. It is important that we receive applications early so that EdVenture
all necessary paperwork can be completed before their arrival.

CONTACT:

It can be the start of a lifelong friendship!

Janet: 0413 633 315.

PLEASE CONTACT US AS SOON AS POSSIBLE, SO WE CAN
ARRANGE BLUE CARDS FOR ALL ELIGIBLE FAMILY
MEMBERS PRIOR TO GROUP ARRIVAL.




